
 

Joint Anomalies Committee Report: 2014-2015 
 

The Joint Anomalies Committee meets each year to consider applications received by the 
deadline date for submissions from faculty members or their respective academic administrators. 
For 2015, this date was set as September 18, 2015 as an exception to the standard application 
date granted by the Association-Board Committee. Each applicant was informed of the 
committee’s decision in their particular case by November 25, 2015. 
 
Twenty-three applications were received, all from individual faculty members. As per the 


